

Tupton Hall School
Station New Road
Old Tupton
Chesterfield
S42 6LG
01246 863127
enquiries@tuptonhall.org.uk
www.tuptonhall.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr A J Knowles

Dear Students and Parents

You are invited to attend the Sixth Form Open Evening at Tupton Hall School on:

Wednesday 15 October 5.30 pm - 8.00 pm

During the evening, students and their families will be able to explore the range of post-16 opportunities available at Tupton Hall Sixth Form. Current students and staff will be on hand to provide advice, information and guidance on all aspects of Sixth Form life. We are a large Sixth form with an intake of over 150 students each year, we currently offer places to students from 10 local school and we welcome applications from all students who wish to study in a welcoming environment where hard work and a positive attitude are characteristics to be celebrated. For September 2025, approximately half of the Year 12 cohort have joined from other schools, and we would encourage all students to apply as soon as possible to secure their place for September 2026

We are delighted to highlight that our curriculum provision has extended considerably and there are now more than 30 subjects to choose from, with an exciting range of new subjects not studied at GCSE. These subjects provide the successful gateway to Higher Education and training opportunities. Former students have gone on to study at Russell Group universities, enter competitive fields in Legal Practices, Medicine, and Business. We have extensive links with local employers, offer all students work experience and engage with a range of organisations to open up a wide range of opportunities. Students have progressed into the Performing Arts and to companies such as Rolls Royce and the Civil Service.

The evening will start at 5.30 pm and run until 8.00 pm, starting with an introductory talk in the Hall. The rest of the evening will take the form of a 'Post-16 Fair', where you can gather subject information, look at displays hosted by each faculty and get advice from staff and current students.

The Sixth Form Leadership Team and our current students will also be on hand for individual questions.

Students and parents can also contact the Sixth Form via the following email address: post16leaders@tuptonhall.org.uk

I look forward to meeting you.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Burton Head of Sixth Form

